
My name is Evan Carraway. I live one block from 1617 U and 1640 V streets in the 1700-block of 
Seaton Street NW which I bought as my home in 2014. I oppose upzoning of this public land and the 
removal/relocation of the police and fire stations even temporarily. Public safety is a concern. Just 
in the last year I've witnessed two carjackings and an increase in criminal activities around the new 
CVS a block away from the police station. I ask that you deny any manner of upzoning application, 
so police, EMS and firefighting services can remain in place to handle the increased crime in the 
area. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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